National Golf Commissioners Meeting Via Zoom October 19, 2022 6:00 p.m.

In attendance were:

District II-Jeffrey Beilfuss District IV-Cheryl Paterni District IX-Kristen Baginski Nicholas Carter District XIII-Charles Johns

At this time, Districts I & VII do not have a Commissioner.

James Cox, Patricia Heineman, Steven Lubinski & Robert Kuzmicz were absent.

The meeting began with Druhna Del Busse welcoming all and thanking all for attending.

This was a very good meeting as there was much discussion regarding the tournament and the rules.

There was conversation about this years' tournament. All were pleased and compliment Nest 80.

After consideration and discussion, the Commissioners approve these rules:

- No cash prizes (except for skill holes, depending on the host Nest)
- Trophy, medals, plaques or a gift decided by the host Nest for the awards
- First, second and third place will be awarded in divisions with eight or more
- If fewer than eight, first and or second place depending on the number of participants
- A Super Senior category for those over the age of 75 has been added
- Entries open June 1 and close July 15
- Thursday golf awards will be presented Thursday evening
- The entire list of scores will be posted (even if just the sheets from skins with those who did not participate in skins added for their information) on Thursday evening
- Friday golf awards will be presented Friday evening

Nick Carter said that the courses are booked and they will probably take care of the scoring. Trish will work with them.

Nest 493 is still debating about hotels and evening activities. Their deposit was given to Trish at the tournament this August so it has been received.

With no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:35.

This concludes my report.

On behalf of the committee, I move for the adoption of this report.

Czolem!

Patricia "Trish" Del Busse National Golf Director